
September 11, 2022
Dear Lynn,
I was surprised to learn from Lynn on Thursday that I’m receiving the prestigious 2022 Person of the Year award!  I still have a lump in my throat as this was totally unexpected. As I previously said, serving on the Mudd Nick Foundation Board was truly one of the highlights of my life. I have so many wonderful memories of working with you Board members, Jennifer, and a host of volunteers in raising funds to provide wonderful learning experiences for the children in North Tillamook County. I especially cherish my memories of times spent with Jim and Lynn as their passion for life and the Foundation was contagious, and it inspired all of us to do more for the children.  
I’ll be a Mudd Nicker for the rest of my life so feel free to contact me if I can help with any of the treasurer’s duties. 
Thanks again for this special recognition as it means the world to me.
Sincerely,
John Isbell
Mudd Nick Foundation Board Member Emeritus

